

OFF THE BLOCKS



VOLUME 9 - ISSUE 2 MARCH 2015

WILLOUGHBY SWIM CLUB NATIONAL TEAM 2015

The Australian Age Championships will be held from April 13 -18 2015 in Sydney. Congratulations to the following swimmers who have qualified and will compete:

- Jacquie Schafer
- Hanna Baldwin
- Ainslie Scott
- Angela Tremain
- Amanda Crowe
- Matt Clifford
- Lucas Anderson
- Ciaran Loh
- Gabe Gorgas
- Daniel Sims

Congratulations also to Callum Lowe-Griffiths who qualified but due to a clash of dates will compete at the Australian SLSC Championships.

PRESENTATION TO NATIONAL AND FIRST TIME STATE COMPETITORS 2015 – Friday 27th March at 6.30pm

Join us on pool deck next Friday 27th March at 6.30pm (just prior to club night races) to congratulate our swimmers who competed at State Age Championships for the first time and to meet our National Age Team.

In the tradition of Willoughby Swim Club, swimmers who competed at State Age Championships for the first time receive a named cap and our National Team receive their uniform.

Joining us will be the Major of Willoughby to make the presentations.

UPCOMING MEETS AND EVENTS:

CLUB NIGHTS FRIDAY 6.30PM:

27.3.15, 24.4.15, 8.5.15, 22.5.15

MEETS:

- 3 10th April: Australian Championships (SOPAC)
- 13 18th April: Australian Age Championships (SOPAC) entries close 24.3.15
- 17th May: Cherrybrook Carlile SC Qualifying meet (enter online Swimming NSW)
- 11 12 July: Metropolitan SC Championships
- 28 30th Aug: NSW State Age SC Championships
- 11 12th Sep: NSW State Open SC Championships

COMMITTEE 2015/16:

Willoughby Swim Club Annual General Meeting will be held in May 2015 where the Committee for 2015/16 will be elected. We welcome any parents, friends or associates of our swim community to get involved and assist in the running of the club. If you are interested or would like to know more please contact one of our current committee.

BUNNINGS BBQ - UPCOMING DATES:

The next Bunnings BBQ is scheduled for March 21st. Our BBQ's are a major source of funds for the club and all help from our members and their parents is greatly appreciated. Please contact Jo Scott if you can help in any way.